
 
 

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER     LETTER TO COUNCIL 

         NO.  041-2020 

 

To:  Mayor Gabriel Groisman and Members of the Village Council 

From:  Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village Manager 

Date:  March 13, 2020 

Subject: Upcoming Dates and Events 
 

The purpose of this Letter to Council (LTC) is to inform you of the following upcoming events 
and dates related to Village operations: 
 
Village Meetings 
 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020   Regular Council Meeting (6:30 pm) 
 
Thursday, April 2, 2020  Architectural Review Board (1:00 pm) 
   
Friday, April 3, 2020   Resort Tax Committee (12:30 pm) 
 
 
Events on the Horizon 
 
Following the recommendation from the Florida Governor, all events in March have been 
canceled. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
JMG/RI/MH 


